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15.1 Library-Supervisor-In-Charge

A “Library Supervisor-in-Charge” will be designated for all hours the library is open to the public. When a non-supervisory library employee is required to be the “Library Supervisor-In-Charge” at the Central Library, s/he they shall receive a differential of five ten percent (5%10%) above the regular hourly wage for all time in which such work is performed.
